
How do I sign up? Click here to schedule your monthly donation through ColoradoGives.org. It takes less 

than five minutes! 

 

How will my donation be used? It’s up to you! You may designate your donation to go to the program of 

your choice, to the endowment fund, or make a general donation that will be used where the need is greatest. 

 

When does my donation begin and end? You may schedule your donation to begin any day you choose, 

and to recur monthly (or any other frequency you prefer). You may choose to have your monthly donations 

end after a specific date, specify a total number of payments or dollar amount you wish to make, or choose   

to make ongoing monthly donations with no end date. 

 

Can I make changes to my donation? Yes, you can update your contact information, payment method     

and recurrence schedule, or increase, decrease or cancel your donation any time by updating your account 

on ColoradoGives.org. 

 

Is my donation tax deductible? Yes, per current tax law, charitable contributions are deductible if you 

choose to itemize your taxes. 

 

How will I receive a record of my gift? Initially, you will receive an electronic receipt from Colorado Gives. 

Next, we will send you a letter acknowledging your participation in Partners in Hope that will include your 

specialty gift of appreciation. You will also receive a letter each January that includes your total giving for the 

previous calendar year. 

 

Will my employer match my gift? Many employers do! Check with your human resources department to 

see if your employer has a matching gift program. 

 

Does Jefferson Center share my information? No, we never share your personal information. It will remain 

secure and confidential.  

 

Who should I contact if I have questions? Please email Julie DiTullio at julied@jcmh.org or give her a call 

at 303-432-5644.  
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